
 

                     

 

Alaska Medicaid Provider Bulletin 

 
Optum Alaska Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference Planning Team 

January 4, 2023 
             

Training Opportunities: 

 

Optum Alaska Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference 2023 
 
CALL FOR GROUP SESSION LEADERS  
Are you listening to the voice inside telling you it’s time to speak up and share your experience with onboarding 1115 
Waiver Services and collaborative skills? Optum invites you to volunteer to be a group session speaker, or facilitator at 
the 2023 Conference.  
 
What burning Alaska health care topic would you like to give or get attention on during this Conference? The Optum 
Alaska Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference Planning Team would like to hear from you and welcome you to the 
team. Please email your interest to participate in the development of the 2023 Collaborative Conference to 
akmedicaid@optum.com and use the subject line “2023 Collaborative Team” It’s a New Year, and we have much to 
accomplish together. Responses due no later than 01/20/2023. 
 
CALL FOR GROUP SESSION IDEAS/TOPICS 
Do you have a need for more information to help you manage daily claims or are interested in 1115 Waiver service 
expansion or have a great idea for a topic but aren’t interested in public speaking?  Let us know!  The Optum Alaska 
Behavioral Health Collaborative Conference Planning Team would like your input.  Please respond to 
akmedicaid@optum.com and use the subject line “2023 Collaborative Topic.”  Optum’s goal is to create a conference 
that is beneficial to Alaska Medicaid Behavioral Health and Substance Use Disorder providers and look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please email the Alaska Provider Relations Team at: akmedicaid@optum.com 
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